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VCIC Programs Reach Record Numbers in FY15

Over 20,000 People Served Through Workshops, Retreats, Forums, and Presentations

A fter years of steady growth and impact, the Virginia Center for
Inclusive Communities reached another milestone in Fiscal Year 2015,
the period covering July 1, 2014 - June 30, 2015. For the first time in the or-
ganization’s 80-year history, VCIC directly reached over 20,000 Virginians
through 203 individual programs delivered. These figures more than double
the number of people participating in one year, and they mark an increase of
over 470% in the past nine years.

In FY15, VCIC’s staff and volunteer facilitators directly reached middle
school and high school youth, college students, educators, business profes-
sionals, nonprofit employees, and community leaders. And through action
plans developed by program participants that resulted in policy changes, new j
clubs and organizations, awareness campaigns, and presentations of learning,
thousands of additional Virginians were positively affected by VCIC’s work.

“The Virginia Center for Inclusive Communities’ remarkabie reach over
the last twelve months reflects the hard work of dedicated staff colleagues,
board and chapter leaders, and partners all across Virginia,” notes Jonathan
C. Zur, President & CEO. “It is gratifying to be called upon by so many
institutions who find lasting value from VCIC’s programs.”

Prejudice Awareness Summit Makes Positive Difference
Middle School Forum Reaches Over 200 Students and Educators Annually

O ne of the Virginia Center for Inclusive Communities’ signature programs is the Prejudice Awareness
Summit, a middle school forum founded in 2001 by the local chapter of Jewish Women International.
This forum is led today by VCIC with support from a number of community coalition partners. Over 25 middle
schools participate annually, sending teams of students and educators who learn to recognize prejudice and in-
tolerance while developing conflict resolution skills. Participants leave the Prejudice Awareness Summit with
action plans to share what they have learned with their schools.

In 2014-2015, grant funding from the Herbert J. and Ruth B. Rubel Holocaust Education Fund of the Rich-
mond Jewish Foundation provided the opportunity for follow-up support for students implementing their ac-
tion plans. At Boushall Middle School in Richmond, 8th grade students participated in four customized VCIC
workshops to prepare them to lead discussions with 6th graders on bullying and behavior. At the end of the
school year, Principal Widad Abed and Librarian Barbara Haas wrote, “We are utterly grateful for your time
and effort with our students. Absolutely all of them noted that they wanted to continue this work at their high
schools either by starting clubs or coming back to Boushall. Absolutely all of them indicated that they thought
this kind of training was helpful to them personally. And absolutely all of them believed that they had made a
difference in the climate of our school. We cannot thank you enough!”
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